
NATIONAL COMPUTER BOARD 

 

NOTICE 

 

Members of the Public are informed that the National Computer Board and 

all its departments will be operating on skeleton staff on Thursday 29 

December 2022 in view of its Team Building Exercise. 

 

However, our office can be contacted through our email address: 

contact@ncb.mu 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and wish to thank you for your 

understanding. 
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